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APR 30 2013 Debra F. Minott 
Secretary 
Family and Social Services Administration 
402 W. Washington Street, P.O. Box 7083 
Indianapolis, IN 46207-7083 

Dear Ms. Minott: 

Thank you for providing an update and supplement to the state's request to extend the Healthy 
Indiana Plan (HIP) section 1115 demonstration (Project Number 11-W-00237/5) that was 
submitted on February 13, 2013. As indicated in our February 25, 2013 response, the state's 
application previously did not include documentation with respect to the 30-day public comment 
and notice process that is required at the state level prior to submission to The Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS). We have completed a preliminary review of the 
application, including supplemental material received April 15, 2013, and have determined that 
the state's extension request has met the requirements for a complete extension request as 
specified under section 42 CFR 431.412( c ). 

In accordance with section 42 CFR 43 l.416(a), CMS acknowledges receipt of the state's 
extension request. The 30-day federal comment period, as required under 42 CFR 431.416(b ), 
begins on April 30, 2013 and ends on May 30, 2013. The state's extension request is available at 
www .medicaid.gov. 

We look forward to working with you and your staff to extend the state's demonstration. If you 
have additional questions or concerns, please contact your assigned project officer Wakina Scott, 
Division of State Demonstrations and Waivers, at (410) 786-0921, or at 
Wakina.Scott@cms.hhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Diane T. Gerrits 
Director 
Division of State Demonstrations and Waivers 

cc: Jennifer Ryan, Acting Director, Children and Adults Health Programs Group, CMCS 
Verlon Johnson, ARA, CMS Chicago Regional Office 
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